Dear Parent/Carer,
BRADFORD HOLLYWOOD BOWL

To celebrate the end of a successful year and us all coming back together after the pandemic disruption, we have arranged a bowling trip for Thursday 21st July to Bradford Hollywood Bowl. School will be funding the whole trip, which will involve a game of bowling and food. 
The children will be leaving school after lunch and the session will finish at 4:15pm so your child will need to be collected at 4:15pm from Hollywood Bowl. It will be a non-uniform day so please ensure your child wears suitable clothing and footwear.
Please provide the information requested below and return via the school APP by Wednesday 29th June 2022.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs Scott

(Year 6 Teacher)

 ______I give permission for my child to attend the Hollywood Bowl Visit on the 21st July. 
Name of child:___________________________________   Class _______________
Name of the person collecting your child:__________________________________________
Contact number of the person collecting: _______________________________________
